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7 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

River Museum School Trip 

 

We are very excited to tell you that on Monday 13 June 2022 we are going on a visit to 

Henley River and Rowing Museum to complete some activities around our learning this term 

about the River Thames.   

 

During the day, the children will take part in three different activities.  

1. A guided walk along the river at Henley with a member of museum staff.  

2. A visit around the museum looking at the exhibits.  

3. A workshop about the River Thames linking to our learning in school.  

 

The purpose of this visit is for the children to immerse themselves in our topic of rivers and 

can visit and experience one for themselves.  

 

Requested contribution 

We will be travelling to Henley by coach and there is an entrance fee for the museum and 

the associated activities. We are aware that the cost of school trips can be expensive, 

therefore, we have worked hard to reduce the cost to a more manageable amount.  The 

cake sales hosted by the children have raised some money and the school is also 

contributing towards the cost. We are therefore pleased to advise that we can offer the trip 

for only £6.00 per pupil.  

 

Payment can be made on ParentPay where permission for the trip can also be given. 

Permission has to be received in order for your child to attend.  

 

What to bring?  

Children will need to bring suitable clothing for the weather (raincoat if wet, sunhat if hot) as 

we will be outside and we also recommend that they wear trainers for the day, in case there 

are any muddy areas, but also for comfort. 

They will need a water bottle and packed lunch. If your child receives a free school meal, 

they will be provided with a lunch to take with them. 

 

Please direct any questions to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Ajewole  

Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
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